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Dear children of Sacred Heart School,   

I see that you are all adjusting to the new way of working. Sacred Heart School community is 

pulling together to support each other to ensure that we enable you all to continue with your 

learning and feel that you are being supported.  

I had the privilege of teaching some of you last week alongside Mrs Saunders and I was so 

impressed at how independent you are becoming as learners.  Keep up the hard work! 

Please also send in emails and photos of any work you are doing at home for the newsletter because 

we love seeing and sharing them!  

Take care and stay safe.  

Kind regards. 

Mrs Ramsay  

 

 

Thank you NHS 

On behalf of the whole country, I want to thank all the incredible nurses, doctors, NHS support staff & 

carers who are working flat out to fight coronavirus. I feel very proud to see all the creative ways you 

can show your support for the NHS.  

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Creative Corner 

Well done to Kiara in Year 1. 

These creative patterns were produced using a 

paint brush and sponge. I bet this was super fun 

to create!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mindfulness Activies

ities 

 

 

Writing 

Riddle Poem by Diyana  (Year3/4 writing) 

 

I shine like a shooting 

star. 

I am special the way you 

look. 

I come in different 

designs and shapes. 

I’m something you wear. 

Can you guess who I am? 

Creativity  

 
Tiyana in Nursery showed creativity while 
counting 1-10. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Sadie had fun playing darts 

whilst also learning maths at 

the same time.😊!!! 

 

 

Useful links to support your child’s learning at home  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize  

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/english-games/  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p007g5y4  

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLyCLoPd4VxBvPHOpzoEk5onAEbq40g2-k  Joe Wicks workouts  

 

We love seeing all the great 

ideas and activities you have 

been doing whilst you are at 

home. Please continue to send 

your pictures and work for this 

newsletter. 

news@sacredheart682.herts.sch.uk  

Daniel in Year 3 was being a 

builder and measuring 

heights of different objects 

around his home using tools 

such as tape measures and 

metre sticks. 

Amelie in Year 1 built 3 

different towers and 

ordered them from the 

longest to the shortest. 

She compared the height 

and length of objects using 

key vocabulary.  
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